Dear Committee Members:

As you have already heard, we are holding our Fall Meeting via Zoom.

The Our Oceans Committee will be meeting on November 5, 2020 at 11:00 EDT.

Please e-mail me as soon as possible at ccarey@pugh-law.com and Vice Chair, Sean Houseal, at  Sean.Houseal@wbd-us.com if you wish to attend this meeting. We would appreciate responses by October 27, 2020.

We will email a Zoom link (or phone number, etc.), to attendees, along with a password and instructions shortly before the meeting. Please do not share the password information or place it in a publicly accessible location. We will include the forms needed to receive CLE credit; these forms will also be posted on our Committee page. 

								
								
